
 

Office relocation 

 

We are pleased to announce the relocation of the site and function of our headquarters, effective from July 8th 

2024. 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for all the support we receive and will keep putting more effort 

into meeting the needs of our customers and business partners more than ever after the relocation. 

 

Change summery 

1. Headquarters 

From To 

Watanabe Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

Headquarters 

2-2-5 Sakaimachi, Naka-ku, Hiroshima, 730-0853 

 

TEL: +81 82 231 0540 

FAX: +81 82 231 1451 

Watanabe Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

Hiroshima Office 

3F Nekoya-cho Building 

3-2 Nekoya-cho, Naka-ku, Hiroshima, 730-0852 

TEL: +81 82 231 0540 

FAX: +81 82 231 1451 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Job functions: 

 Sales Department 

 Administrative Department 

 

2. Seifu-shinto plant 

From To 

Watanabe Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

Seifu-shinto plant 

2-4-7 Tomo Nishi, Asaminami-ku, 

Hiroshima,731-3169 

TEL: +81 82 554 0540 

FAX: +81 82 554 0541 

Watanabe Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

Headquarters and plant 

2-4-7 Tomo Nishi, Asaminami-ku, 

Hiroshima,731-3169 

TEL: +81 82 554 0540 

FAX: +81 82 554 0541 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Job functions: 

 Manufacturing Department 

 R&D Department 

 QC Department 

 QA Department 

 

*All offices will be closed on July 5th, 2024, due to this relocation. Please contact us by e-mail or the contact form 

on our website, as the phone and fax will be temporarily disconnected on this day. We will get back to you after 

July 8th.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 


